
August 3, 2009 

 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Dear Honorable Members: 
 

NLJ Partners LLC requested the vacation of a portion of the alley located 130± feet 
north of West North Avenue between North 53rd Street and North 54th Street in the 10th 
Aldermanic District.  As part of the vacation, the City of Milwaukee required an 

easement to allow surface drainage across the vacated portion of the alley and allow the 
city to inspect and maintain the existing catch basin and 8” storm drain located within 

the vacated portion of the alley.   
 
The attached resolution accepts Sewer Easement SE-2815 from NLJ Partners LLC. 

  
We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 

 
 

Jeffrey J. Mantes, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works 
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